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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

"Salvation is all of grace, but destruction is all of sin." — Salt Cellars 

SPRING CONCERT

The College Choral groups and combined choirs will be presented in the 
Chapel, Friday, May 2k at 7:30 p.m. The program includes solos, trios, and 
narration. The "choral sermon," THE HOLY CITY, will conclude with a large 
100-voice choir singing "Let the Heavens Rejoice." The public, staff, 
students and faculty are cordially invited.

ATTENTION RETURNING STUDENTS

ALL students planning to return to campus next fall must file an Enrollment 
Reservation Form. This form is required whether or not you will be staying 
on campus. This should be done as soon as possible to insure enrollment 
space for next fall. Space is now being given to new students on a first- 
come-first-serve basis...so be sure to file this form with the Registrar 
before leaving this quarter.

FOR THE GRADUATES

A number of graduated did not register their cap sizes for their cap and 
gown. Memos are being sent to them via campus mail. It would be appreciated 
if they would respond promptly by reporting to the Registrar's Office so 
this information can be recorded. They can be measured there.

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT

Ladies! Mark this special date on your calendar: May 28, Tuesday night 
at 7:30 in the Cafeteria. There will be a special program just for you. 
It is a night we have set aside to honor our ladies...and that might mean 
you! There will be music, fun and food. Make sure you don't miss it!

ATTENTION ALL CHOIR MEMBERS!!!

College Choir, Ctoralons, and Ladies's Ensemble meet for a combined rehearsal 
of the entire program tonight in the Chapel. The time schedule will be 
staggered as follows:

8:00 - soloists, narrators, trios, pianists and organist 
8:30 - College Choir
9:00 - Choralons and Ensemble (in addition to all other participants) 

Also by that time, have your choir robe picked out and labeled.


